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From: )

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 8:44 PM
To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear councillors,

I am very concern about moving the garbage dumping area to church street Lidcombe.

This is going affect our life. Already Lidcombe is highly populated area with so many units.
Why you are bringing the waste dam to Church street?

When you drive through Hill Road you get the smell. We don’t want to happen this in our area.
Already we are suffering with the traffic, more units and with this??

Please consider the residents in Lidcombe not the greedy developers.

Thank you.

Regards
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